

WESTWOOD HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR CAMPUS

69, Côte St-Charles, Hudson (Québec) JOP 1H0 Tel.: 514-798-4900 Fax: 450-458-1473 Internet : www.lbpsb.qc.ca

August 22, 2016

Dear Parents and Graduates:

Tuesday, October 18 and Wednesday, October 19, Studio NanC photographers will be at Westwood Senior to take individual portraits of the graduating class of 2017. Students will be assigned a specific time and will leave class for their appointment. Appointment times will be posted in the main office.

For these formal photographs, boys should wear a white shirt and coloured tie; if you do not have these they will be provided by Studio NanC. A neck scarf for the girls will be provided by Studio NanC

Approximately 3 weeks after the photo shoot (date to be advised), Studio NanC will come back to the school to distribute the photos during lunch-time. A \$65 deposit will be required in order for your child to take the photos home (cash or cheque payable to Studio NanC – please ensure that your telephone number is on the cheque). Various packages will be offered. More information will follow from Studio NanC.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kathy Wright Westwood Senior High School 514-798-4900 kwright@lbpsb.qc.ca